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CBUS 

CBUS2QW:  The details of any fund member briefings where it was possible 
to ask fund managers, executives or directors questions over the 
past five years. 

 

Answer:   
 
 

Date Location 

21/8/2019 Windsor Hotel, Melbourne 

16/8/2018 ANMF Auditorium, Melbourne 

6/7/2017 Windsor Hotel, Melbourne 

15/2/2016 Windsor Hotel, Melbourne 

24/2/2015 Marriot Hotel, Melbourne 

  
  
Directors and Executives of Cbus as well as the CEO of Cbus Property – a wholly owned 
subsidiary of Cbus – have attended the AMBs. Members are given the opportunity to ask 
questions, receive responses and raise any issues of concern. Our CEO and Chair also take 
questions on notice and commit to actioning any requests and reporting back.  
  
Members can and do also ask questions of the Executives and Directors charged with 
overseeing our direct investment decisions, and who monitor and manage our Fund 
Managers. 
  
AMBs have been publicised on our website, through social media channels and through our 
industry partner communication channels.  
  
In line with our commitment to operating with integrity and transparency – a core value of our 
business - Cbus welcomed the new requirements for annual member meetings that are set 
out in the Treasury Laws Amendment (Improving Accountability and Member Outcomes in 
Superannuation Measures No. 1) Act 2019. 
  


